Town of Conesville
1306 State Route 990V
Conesville, NY 12076
607-588-7211
Fax 607-588-6832
federicebillawgmail.com

August 26, 2021
West Conesville Sewer District Customers
Subject: Resumption of West Conesville Sewer District Operations

This letter is to advise you the Town of Conesville has received the agreed upon budgeted
amount from the DEP to operate the West Conesville Sewer District. It was unfortunate the
Town of Conesville had to suspend the next phase of the project which included connection of
individual septic tanks at each residence. However, stopping operations was the only way to get
the DEPs attention. Your patience during that time is greatly appreciated.

What can be expected next? In the very near future individual septic tanks will be connected to
the Wastewater Treatment Facility if that process has not already started by the time you have
received this letter. You will be contacted in advance by the contractor to schedule the work at
your residence which usually should take no more than a day.

Once all connections are made and the Sewer District is fully operational, you will receive your
first semi-annual bill for $50.

Lastly, I would like to be more timely in future é}c;mmunications with the West Conesville Sewer
District Customers. I realize some people do not have internet access and we will continue to
communicate with them by regular mail. However, if you wish to receive timelier
communications, please provide your name and email to me at federicebill@gmail.com and I
will add you to the email list we are setting up.

Sincerely,

VR4

Bill Federice, Town Supervisor

Check out the Conesville website at:
http://www4.schohariecounty-ny.gov/government/town-of-conesville/




